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PUBLIC HEARING 

 
TO THE PEOPLE OF 

THE VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CITY: 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held on the 28th day of December, 2021 at 

7:30 p.m. or soon thereafter at Village Hall, 243 Main Street, for the purpose of considering the 

requested special use permit, more specifically 
 

THAT THE PETITIONER, Eberhart Hospitality, Inc., be granted a Special Use Permit for a restaurant at 

96 Harry L Drive per Section 300-21.3, Table 21-2, of the Village of Johnson City Zoning Code. 
 

The application is open to inspection with the Planning Board. Persons wishing to appear at the hearing 

may do so at Village Hall, and communications in writing regarding the application may be filed with 

the Planning Board prior to or at said hearing.  
 

Individuals with special needs requiring accommodations may contact the Planning Department at 

607-797-9098 at least 24 hours prior to the scheduled public hearing. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE:  

  

Johnson City Planning Board  

Gerald Putman, Chairman 

 

 

DATED:  December 16, 2021    


